
Alumni meet of 1962 Batch held on 21/11/2022

An alumni meet of 1962 Batch was organized in the Z1 hall on 21/11/2022. All the 23 alumni belong to the 
medical profession (and all are physicians). Prof. K. B. Gudasi, Vice-Chancellor (VC) of Karnatak University 
Dharwad (KUD) was invited as the Chief guest. Dr. Yenagi chaired the session. The physicians who have 
attended the meeting are all serving the society across India, in various medical fields. Some are serving 
abroad also.  The doctors have assured the VC, Principal, and staff members of Karnatak Science College 
Dharwad (KSCD) that they will share their knowledge to aid the development of KSCD.


